
       ANNOUNCEMENTS– September 16, 2018 
                           
                               WELCOME GUESTS! 

We invite you to participate in the many opportunities here 

for you.  If you are interested in membership or simply learning more 

about our church, please join us Sunday, September 30th for our Dis-

covering Northwood Class at 10:45 in Room 4 of the Christian Educa-

tion Building.   

Nursery: Infants and toddlers (up to age 3) are provided excellent care 

in our nursery during all worship services and Sunday school hour. 

Parents are asked to sign in and out when dropping off and picking up 

your child. 

Loyal to His 
Church 

Large Print Hymnals & Bulletins 
Large print hymnals and bulletins are located in white binders with in 
the racks outside of the main sanctuary double doors. If you need as-
sistance locating one of these, please ask an Usher. 

Like us on Facebook! 

facebook.com/npc.clearwater 

facebook.com/citylightnpc 

NPC Guest Wi-Fi Now live streaming our 9:30 & 11:00 

services on northwoodpc.org. 

               Restrooms 
Restrooms are located in the hallway past the Library and 

in the hallway across from the kitchen. Hand Sanitizers 

are conveniently located at each exit.  

Transportation Ministry 
Northwood provides transportation for those who 

need it to and from the 11:00 AM worship service. 

Call  the church office, 796-8090, before noon on 

Thursdays to reserve a seat on the van. 

Save the Date! 

Please send articles for all publications to Emily Cantin at  

Communications@northwoodpc.org. 
 Any submissions for  the bulletin  and announcements    

    must be emailed by  the Sunday before it is to appear. 

 Publications for the Window newsletter must be received by the 

      2nd Monday of the month. (Please limit all announcements to 4 

      lines.) 

Updated Bulletin Boards 
In the past few weeks, many of the bulletin boards in the hallways 

have been refreshed and updated!  Please check them out for informa-

tion and happenings going on around Northwood!  The fellowship 

board with the flower sign-up and calendar has moved directly across 

from the cookie/coffee window.  If you have any questions, please 

contact Emily Cantin at communications@northwoodpc.org. 

Celebration! 
All are welcome! 90th Birthday Celebration Reception for Doris 

Croasmun, Saturday, September 22nd from 11:00am-12:30pm here at 

Northwood in rooms 4,5, 6 and 7 of the Christian Education Building. 

No presents please.  Your presence is most meaningful to Doris and 

the family.  Doris is currently living at Manor Care of Dunedin and 

would also love and appreciate any visitors! 

Church Directories 
Lifetouch has provided one directory per household for those that had 

their picture taken. If you were photographed, you may pick up the 

copy provided for your household in the church office during busi-

ness hours, Monday-Friday 8:30am-4:00pm.  

All Church Fall Workday & Weiner Roast 
Come enjoy the fun, fellowship and blessing of sprucing up God’s 

church and yours both inside and out on Saturday, September 29th 

from 10:00am-2:00pm. Sign up on the Family Fellowship bulletin  

board across from the kitchen window.    



                                    
 
 
 
 
This Week in the Life of Our Youth: 
 Sunday, September 16:           9:30 AM            Worship  

 Sunday, September 16:       11:00am         Sunday School 

 Sunday, September 16:       5-6:30pm          Youth Night 

 Wednesday, September 19:    6:30-7:30pm     HS Bible Study 

 Friday, September 21:            5:30-6:30pm     MS Bible Study 

 Friday, September 21:            7-10:00pm        Game Night 
  
 
Upcoming Events:  
 Saturday, September 29th, 10am-2pm: Church Service Day 
 Sunday, September 30th,  11:00am: Sunday School Social 
 Sunday, September 30th,  5-6:30pm: Donor Thank You Dinner 
 Friday, October 12, midnight-8:00am: Youth Lock-in at Airheads  
Volunteers Needed:   Game Night on September 14th (3 adults) 

 

If you’re interested in volunteering, please contact Vanessa Celotto at 

youthdirector@northwoodpc.org. 

Cedarkirk-All Church Retreat 
Join us at Cedarkirk on Oct. 19-21, 2018 for an amazing weekend of 

fellowship, games, crafts, canoeing and campfire with sing-along and 

s’mores. Enjoy the great outdoors while staying in air conditioned 

lodges! Rooms are filling up fast, so mark your calendars and sign up 

TODAY! Info can be found on the bulletin board across from the 

kitchen. Questions, contact Jeanne Stephen at Jeanneeste-

phen@gmail.com. 

Hurricane Season Deacons’ Ministry 
The Hurricane Ministry of our church’s Board of Deacons assists 

members in need of temporary housing during hurricanes or severe 

tropical storms.  If you are in an evacuation zone and would need 

housing or if you are able to share your home with members-in-need, 

please contact Paul Means at paul@northwoodpc.org or 727-796-

8090. If emailing, please use the subject “Hurricane Volunteer”.  

Please include your name, address, phone number, email address, 

number of people you can accommodate, and whether you have pets.  

College & Military Ministry 
You may be in the above season of life; or possibly a parent or grand-

parent of one of these valued young adults. We know that life can 

bring joy and adventure, as well as daunting challenges and uncer-

tainty. The College and Military ministry seeks to reach to those who 

are in this stage of life by letting them know they are in our thoughts 

and prayers. The focus is relational, emphasizing that whether they are 

living close by or across Florida or in another state or country they are 

valued members of our church family. If you are a young adult in col-

lege or the military, or their family member or friend, please contact 

Vanessa Celotto, Director of Youth and Family Ministries, at youthdi-

rector@northwoodpc.org or Jay Basinger at jay38judy@gmail.com.  

Children’s Ministry—King’s Kids 
 King’s Kids is back in action and we are excited for the new ses-

sion.  If you are interested in volunteering and helping with this pro-

gram you are welcome. We could use help with assisting in Music and 

with the transitions from one activity to the next.  We meet every 

Wednesday afternoon from 4:00-5:45 through Nov. 14th, come see 

what King’s Kids is all about. King’s Kids is open to all kids ages 3 

(must be potty trained) – 5th grade.  Questions?  Contact Justine Ruisz 

at (727) 796-8090 or childrensministry@northwoodpc.org.    

Acolytes Needed 
Parents, Northwood is in need of acolytes for the 8:15 & 11:00 ser-

vices. Children must be in 2nd grade and up. Training and instruction 

will be provided as will learning the importance of bringing God’s 

light into our worship services and then taking it out into the world. 

Please contact Justine Ruisz if your child is available and interested.  

childrensministry@northwoodpc.org.    

Dinner for 6-7-8 
Here we go again!  It's time for another round of 6-7-8  dinners. Enjoy 

great fellowship, food and fun while meeting and greeting familiar and 

new faces from church. Sign up today on the sheet located on the Fam-

ily Fellowship bulletin board across from the kitchen window or call 

Linda Diamond at 727-796-3751 if you have any questions. A re-

minder to those who were in the spring group that you are already in-

cluded unless you call Linda. 
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